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Allied Health Professions

The PHA, through the Regional HSC Personal and Public Involvement Forum, have led on the development of an
agreed regional policy to ensure that services users and carers are not out of pocket when involved in helping us to plan,
deliver, review and evaluate HSC services. Staff are asked to familiarise themselves with the policy and apply it when
involving services users and carers in their work.
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